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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:  At a time when our National Parks and Forests are being more heavily

visited than ever before and crowds are already making it difficult to enjoy the natural beauty, is not a smart time

to even consider adding electric bikes to the mix.  Ambience will be affected, natural beauty, and safety are the

main concerns. Plus, then you will have the problem of telling people on electric skateboards and any other

motorized contraption they WILL come up with that they are not allowed???  What a crazy can of worms.  It just

does not fit into the proper use of our forests. It is definitely NOT for the GREATEST GOOD.


